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Commodore
Bob Zeiher

What a great start to all the summer fun!
The Commodore’s Ball was wonderful and
Memorial weekend was great too.

The pool and pool bar are open and lunch
is available seven days a week now. The
boats are in the water and John has several
poolside entertainers for your enjoyment this
summer.

I can’t believe how much fun the parties
have been this year. Great bands and great
crowds. This Club has to have the best
members on the planet.

I have to thank a great Board of
Governors and especially my flag officers
for all that they do. It’s because of their
hard work that our club runs smoothly. I'm
confident that this will continue in the com-
ing years.

Come out and enjoy your Club.

The sun is out and the entertainment is hot
at BLYC. On June 2, the fun begins with the
exciting "Pat Malloy Band." These excellent
musicians know how to entertain and fill the
dance floor. Be sure to check them out.

On June 10 we feature our first Pool Party
of the Summer! The entertainment is "Chris
Gill," an excellent singer and guitar player.
This is an afternoon event from 2-5 pm. Be
sure to bring your swimsuit and enjoy the
pool and a frosty beverage.

June 16 features our annual BLYC Golf
Scramble. Afterward the entertainment is the
very popular "Kay Carter Band." Whether
you play golf or not please be sure to come
out for this great band!

On June 23 we have scheduled "Put-in-
Bay Day" at the Yacht Club. By a very spe-
cial arrangement we bring you "The Darryl
and Andrea Show" direct from Put-in-Bay
and the Mon Ami at Catawba Island. Do not

Entertainment

Governor
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miss this show! You will love it!

On June 24, Billy Reiter entertains for our
second Pool Party. Rounding out June is the
Annual Bob Dye Poker Run. Sign up, have
fun cruising the Lake and dance to the
sounds of the fantastic "Paul Clark Band".

Please mark you calenders for these future
events:

* Fireworks July 3 with entertainment by
"Dan and Randy" from 7-11 pm. see Page 2
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The Pat Malloy Band
Saturday, June 2
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Junior Sailing Camp
Beginner/Intermediate
June 11-15
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Auxiliary Meeting
Hosted by Gail Klink
Thursday, June 14
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BLYC Golf Scramble
Saturday, June 16
Evening Entertainment with
The Kay Carter Band

Settitinde

Junior Sailing Camp
"Race Week"
June 18-22

Settitinde

"Put-in-Bay Day"
Saturday, June 23
I-LYA Travelers Series Junior Regat
10:00 am
Evening Entertainment with
Gatlin
(Darryl & Andrea)
"A Put-in-Bay Favorite"

8:00 pm
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Junior Sailing Camp
Beginner/Intermediate
June 25-29

Set—tpine

Commodore Bob Dye
Poker Run
Saturday, June 30
Evening Entertainment:
The Paul Clark Band
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Greetings from House and Grounds. Is it
really possible that the summer season is
finally here? It’s great to see so many mem-
bers enjoying the club again. We have 30+
new members so far this year. Please intro-
duce yourself to unfamiliar faces and make
our newest additions to the BLYC family
feel welcome at the club.

Two large scale projects are currently
underway. By the time you read this I'm
hoping both will be complete or nearly com-
pleted. First, is the sanding, treating, &
staining of the pool deck, pool railing, and
bridge railing as well as replacement of the
hand rail from the parking lot up to
Northbank. This project was made possible
due to a generous donation from the BLYC
Auxiliary. If you’re looking for a way to
meet members and be part of a great group
who contributes so much to the beautifica-
tion of our club please consider joining “The
Aux”. Many Thanks to the BLYC
Auxiliary!! The second large scale project
you will soon notice is to the parking lot. A
large 1600ft. section will be torn out and
replaced as it has deteriorated beyond repair.
Once complete the entire lot will be sealed
and striped.

I’m currently working on fund raising to
complete two additional projects. I realize
it’s out of the norm to solicit financial contri-
butions via the Log, but I feel like this is the
best method to reach the bulk of our mem-
bership. First, is the front porch railing and
carpet. Both need to be replaced due age and
condition. The railing has multiple dry rot
spots and the carpet is faded and torn in a
number of locations. I’m estimating repair
costs between $2,500-$3,000. Second, is the
purchase of a club cart. Why a club cart you
ask ... I feel that we should help support
those who have been supporting the club
for 10, 20, 30, 40, or 50+ years. Yes, there

House &
Grounds
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are some, “salty dogs” out there who love
coming to the club, but find the climb up
Northbank daunting. I've spoken with a
number of members who love coming to the
club, but find it challenging to get here espe-
cially during the winter months. The cart
would be a 4 seat model (brings back mem-
ories of Fantasy Island doesn’t it) that can
be dispatched to the parking lot with a sim-
ple phone call to the club, winter or summer.
Estimated cost $3,500-$5,000. This would
be for a lovingly used or nearly new model.
We will also be selling limited monthly
advertising space inside the cart to cover
maintenance costs.

Please consider making a donation to one
of these two initiatives. Large and small
donations are gladly accepted. If each mem-
ber makes a one time donation of $20 dol-
lars we would have enough money to com-
plete both projects. I realize we all pay our
dues, but sometimes we have additional
needs to maintain and move our club for-
ward. A check is the requested method of
payment and may be marked for the project
you would like to support. If you have any
additional questions please contact me per-
sonally either via email or cell phone.
Contact info listed below. Thank you for
your support!

740.404.6243

Jjlyons1969@gmail.com

Bar & Kitchen

Vice
Commodore
Gayle Fisher-
Mulvey

Hello all! Well, the fun and sun of summer
is finally here! I look forward to seeing
everyone out at the Club in the next several
weeks. Team BLYC is ready with our trusty
leaders Andrea and Chef Matt. We have
some new faces on board, please join me in
welcoming them, as well as some wonderful
familiar folks who will ensure your visit to
Your Club is relaxing and pleasurable.

Over the winter months, Chuck and Bruce
have done a fabulous job refinishing our "12
top" tables to make them smooth and var-
nished to a beautiful touch.

These will be the tables on the porch and
in an effort to save a little green, we will
forego tablecloths for the summer months on
the porch. They are pretty pricey and have
to be replaced so often that it really adds up.
IF you would really prefer a tablecloth on a
porch table, we will accommodate for a
nominal fee. The dining room tables will
continue to have table cloths. Please bear
with us, this little change could save several
thousand dollars this summer. I hope every-
one will enjoy the nautical look of the natural
tables, the fellas really did a nice job on
them.

Again, I look forward to seeing everyone
enjoying The Club! Happy summer!

Entertainment continued

» The Commodore's Steak Fry with "The
Wendy Pennington Show Band"on July 7

* Pool Party on July 8 with "Lou Cass and
Company"

* “The Great Arnett Howard and Friends"
show on July 14

* Live Band Karaoke on July 21 with
"Dirty Money", a great band,

* Pool Party on July 22 with "Dave and
Miranda" from the Dawson Cooper Band

* And, a very special show of Broadway
Music by the Millersport Community
Theater on July 27

Well hello everybody! Here are some
new Members that I would like to welcome
to the Club.

Mark and Beth Cable

Michael and Lori Gramke

Ken Carter

James and Mary Borchers

John and Janet Gordon

Anthony and Jamie Grilli

Mario and Marcea Grilli

Martin and Jamie Myers

Look them up and say Hi.
Please remember to pay your dues and
keep this great Club moving forward. This

Membership

Rear
Commodore
Tim Ryan

Board of Governors is committed to making
this a great Club to belong to and a great
place to come and have fun. Help us by
renewing your membership.
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We are currently in transition from our old
Area 8 docks to the new docks, which I will
refer to as Area 300. We have the 17 slips on
the west side of the dock, even numbers
from #2 to #34. Current dock holders at Area
8 have first option to relocate to Area 300.
Any available slips will then be assigned to
club members based on the waiting list.

In addition to docks, there are storage
spaces and garages available to rent.

If you wish to rent a dock, garage, or boat-
yard storage, please complete a “Rental
Request Form”. The form is available on
the Yacht Club website under Docks &
Facilities. The form may be submitted
online, printed, or is available at the club
office.

Please submit this form if you wish to
cancel or change your assigned space or add
a boat hoist. All changes require prior
approval.

Members using the boat yard and docks,
please remember to secure the gates as you
enter or exit. This will help to ensure that

Docks &
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both you and your neighbors’ property are
protected.

Please contact me with any questions or
concerns regarding docks, and Governor
Lyons concerning the rental houses.

An early reminder, the Classic Boat
Regatta is August 17-19, 2012.

We are requesting that all Watkins Island
dock holders make their slips available dur-
ing this event. The event is open to the pub-
lic on Saturday, August 18, from 10am to
6pm.

COME AND ENJOY YOUR CLUB!

Auxiliary

Summer is around the comer and the
Auxiliary is heating things up with plans for
a fantastic summer at BLYC!

At our May meeting, the committee
approved the purchase of new lounge chairs
for the pool area as well as aesthetic updates
to the deck, railings and bridge.

Our June meeting will be held on June 14.
Gail Klink has generously offered to host the
meeting at her home. We will meet at 6.30
pm for heavy hors d'oeuvres, drinks and a
tour of Gail's amazing train display. If you
would like to car pool, members can meet at
the club at 6 pm and drive together. Spouses
and guests are welcome so please plan on
joining us. Cost for this event is just $12.
Reservations must be made by June 10

We have many fun activities planned for
members and their families this summer.

Our carnival themed family fun day on
July 4th will offer great food and entertain-
ment for all.

Back by popular demand on July 12 is the
Cranberry Bog Tour, starting at 11.30am.
Make your reservations early so you don't
miss out.

Also mark your calendars for August 9
Game Day hosted by Joan Hein and the
Annual Auxiliary Fundraiser on Sept. 8.

To make reservations for any of these
events please call the club at (740) 929-4466.

KEEP UP TO DATE ON

EVERYTHING BLYC
www.buckeyelakeyc.com

Publications

Governor

Jerry
Besanceney

Dear readers,

What is the origin of the word ““ compa-
ny” ?Ans. “co“ with,“pan” bread,
Latin. Get it ? break bread together.

How about “ party” ? First used in 1716
to mean “ gathering for social pleasure.”.See
what I mean? With Andrea and Chef Matt to
deliver world class food and beveragethere
is a lot of “ social pleasure .

Recently , Cathy Cassidy was providing
the Karaoke “ means off key in Japanese”
and the joint was jammed with revelers to
well past 11PM , me included.

We have added more clubs offering visitor
privileges , nearl y hit our new member tar-
get at the half year point.

Share the company and pleasure off key
or not at our BLYC.

AHOY! The Lambrecht Cup racing
series has begun. If you missed the first
race, do not hang your sorrows from the
yardarm, you can throw out nine races this
season. So, turn off the TV, get up off the
couch, and get that sailboat in the water and
over to the Club on Sundays at 2:00 PM and
join the fun. (Skippers meeting at 1:30
sharp!)

Many things have changed this year. For
all the details please go to the BLYC web-
site, Race & Regatta, and check out the
NOR (Notice of Race). Here are the high-
lights:

* There will be three series within the
Lambrecht Cup; Spring, Summer, Fall. You
can throw out, or miss, 3 races per series.

So even if you can’t make all the races, you
can still win a mini-series.

* We will be running a rolling start for
smaller boats, allowing One-Designs, like
Interlakes and Flying Scotts, to race on
Sundays with the cruisers. We need at least
two of the smaller boats to make a race, so
please bring your boat on down and get in
the mix.

» We will be offering $1 beers on the front
porch during the race, so even if you can’t

Race &
Regatta

Governor
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race, you can have fun just watching the
exciting action. (No betting please!)

» Sailing Net: You can now get the offi-
cial US Sailing Racing Rules app for your
iPhone or Android smart phone. Go to your
app store and search on US Sailing, or find
the link at www.store.ussailing.org. Once
there click on “Racing”, then “Racing
Rules.” Be a hit at parties and quote the offi-
cial Racing Rules instead of small talk!

Don’t miss all the fun. Come on down to
the Club on Sundays and swap stories with
your sailing friends. It is a Yacht Club, so
let’s go yachting together, at your favorite
resort, the BLY Sea! Argggh!
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Greetings from TEAM BLYC. Roses are
red, violets are blue, it’s summer of two, zero,
one, two (2012)!!

I am certain all of you used the info from
last month’s log to save the dates, but in case
you missed it, here is the line up for June.

June 2nd - Pat Malloy Band, June 9th -
Private Party, June 16th - Golf outing with
Kay Carter, June 17th - Father’s Day (steak
special), June 23rd - Put-in-Bay Days with
Darrell and Andrea, - »
June 24th - Billy Reiter | >
(2-5 pool side), June
30th - Bob Dye Poker
Run with Paul Clark.

I would like to intro-
duce you to our newest
TEAM BLYC player,
Angel Gee. She is
from Lancaster, and was a 2011 graduate of

From The
Manager

Andrea Foster

Fairfield Union High School. She attends
Hocking College majoring in early childhood/
special education. She loves kids! She looks
forward to making an impact on their lives
someday. Angle enjoys the outdoors, swim-
ming, camping, fishing, truck pulls, shopping,
hanging out with friends. She also loves to
spend quality time with her mom and little
sister. Angle’s motto is: “cherish the little
things, and chase your wildest dreams!” She
looks forward to working at BLYC this year
and getting to know everyone!

Save The Date!

Upcoming Events

JUNE

2 Pat Malloy Band

16 Golf Outing

23 Put-in-Bay Days

30 Bob Dye Poker Run

JULY

3 BLASST (reservations required)

4 Jr. Sailing Pancake Breakfast,
Cookout, Noon - 8 pm

7 Commaodores Steak Fry

14 Arnett Howard
21 Dirty Money Band

AUGUST
4 Luau with The Majestics
18 Classic Boat Show

What is I-LYA?

How did BLYC become a member?

And ... why do they get $1 of my dues
money each year?

I-LYA, the Inter-Lake Yachting
Association, is an association made up of
approximately 150 Yacht & Boating Clubs
from throughout the Lake Erie Region -
Ohio, Michigan, New York, Pennsylvania,
Indiana, and Canada. I-LYA's primary pur-
pose is the protection and promotion of the
interests of boat owners and enthusiasts in
the enjoyment of their sport. Founded in
1885 by Detroit, Toledo, and Cleveland
Yacht Clubs, I-LYA first brought together
sailors and boaters for shared competition
and cooperation through their annual regat-
tas at Put-in-Bay. Today, it serves as the
Regional Sailing Authority of US SAILING
and is very active as a "watchdog" for pro-
posed legislation which affects boaters and
our enjoyment of our sport. Serving a very
diverse population of Clubs, power... sail...
large. .. small... and just about every combi-
nation thereof, I-LYA offers opportunities for
boaters to come together for social activity
and share their passion for boating - both
through its Annual Regattas and through a
wide variety of activities hosted by member
Clubs. Through this relationship, other I-
LYA clubs offer reciprocity to BLYC mem-
bers and we do the same in return.

In 1907, BLYC's 2nd year, we applied for
membership to I-LYA. However, it
appeared as though the "big water" sailors
up north had little interest in admitting a
group of "stump skippers" into their

Looking Aft

P/C Steve
Harris, Club
Historian

esteemed organization. By the rules at that
time, only clubs from the "open and con-
necting waters" of Lake Erie could be admit-
ted. While BLYC's initiative was admired,
our request was denied. But, then one of the
"old salts" of I-LYA, P/C George
Worthington of the Cleveland Yachting
Club, arose in our defense. He showed on a
map of Ohio how Buckeye Lake was con-
nected to Lake Erie, at his homeport of
Cleveland, by way of the Ohio-Erie Canal.
This settled the debate and BLYC was
admitted. Since then, our Club has been
very active. Our Junior Sailors have raced at
Junior Bay Week - one of the premier youth
sailing regattas in the United States - every
year since its beginning. Two of our Past
Commodores have "moved up the lines" to
serve as Commodore of I-LYA - Edgar T.
Wolfe in 1937 and Gus Schell in 1975.
Several of BLYC's members have chaired I-
LYA's Junior Bay Week and countless other
members have been active on a variety of
committees over the years. Currently, sever-
al of BLYC's members regularly attend I-
LYA events, Matt & Tracey Davis will again
Chair Junior Bay Week in 2013, and your

author is serving I-LYA as Rear Commodore
this year.

As members of BLYC, we are all also
members of I-LYA and entitled to enjoy all
of the benefits. This year's Junior Bay
Week, Powerboat Regatta, and Sail Regattas
will be held at Put-in-Bay in July & August.
I hope to see a lot of BLYC members there!

Oh... and that $1.00 for I-LYA that shows
up on your dues statement each year? That
is a donation, not to I-LYA, but to the Inter-
Lake Yachtsmen's Fund - a 501(c)3 charita-
ble organization closely associated with I-
LYA. BLYC is a "dollar-per-member Club"
member of the Fund. The Yachtsmen's Fund
supports boating programs - both power and
sail - that provide education, safety training,
and competition, particularly those geared
towards our youth. Our Club's annual dona-
tion directly supports these programs
through the Fund. In addition to the $1 paid
with dues, a number of BLYC's members
have also supported the Fund through their
own donations. At last count, I believe there
were 9 BLYC members who are Life
Members of the Fund. Additionally, Gus
Schell and Matt Davis, both of BLYC, serve
on the Fund's Board of Trustees.

For more information on I-LYA , its activi-
ties, and how you can further support the
Yachtsmen's Fund if you wish, visit

More details on the interesting way by
which we became members of I-LYA are avail-
able in the history section of the website,
www.buckeyelakeyc.com, or in the Centennial
History Book, available for purchase at the
Club.
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Let the Commodores do the Cooking to vour Taste!

Saturday, July 7, 2012
ﬁnnual Steak Fry with Dessert

(Chicken Breast also available)

Dinner served 5:30 p.m. - 8 p.m.
Wendy Pennington Band

6:00 p.m. - 10:00 P.m.

Be sure to fry vour luck
in our 50-50 drawing!
\

$21.00

per person,
Tax & Tip
included.

Reservations Required - 929-9941
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JUhJ 3 « July 8rd Pienic served 5-10 pm
(redervations required.)
« “Dan and Randy’ jrem Papa. Beo’d -
7:30-9:30 pm
e Firewsorkis at dush

JUhJ 4 « Junior Sailing Pancake Breakfast, 9 - 12
e Carnival Themed Family Fun Day.
Coohiout, Noon-8 pm

. e Dining, 1:30 =10
July 5-6 ~Pne, 10,

J 7 « Commodsres Steak Fry
e See menu and pricing en presisus page
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Jr Sailing Save the Dates

 Camps will be held the weeks of June
11-15 and June 25-29

¢ June 23 - I-LYA Jr. Sailing Travelers
Series Regatta at BLYC

* Tuesday, Evening July 3rd Fireworks on
Buckeye Lake - Jr Sailing kicking off 2nd
Raffle Fundraiser to be drawn at noon on
July 4th

* Wednesday Morning July 4th - THE
PANCAKE FLIPPERS (aka the BLYC Jr
Sailing kids) will be flipping your pancakes
as they sing that morning. You don't want to
miss what they have in store.

* Sunday September 2nd Jr Sailing
Spaghetti Dinner - Food, entertainment &
silent auction

BLYC Jr SAILING KIDS are the BEST!
(As if you didn't know that!!!)

The "Lookbook Logo Fashion Show" was
a HUGE success! The event chair, Davis
Papson started meeting weekly with the
event advisor Karen McVey & Jan Bass in
February. The first of March we started with
the detail planning of choosing models, their
clothes, room arrangement, volunteers,
defining what the event would look like and
setting our dollar goal and the different ways
to achieve that it. Davis chose her co-chairs
of entertainment, marketing and raffle,
Kennedi Christi and Simon Krajewski.
Davis and her chairs continued to meet
weekly as she updated them and they put
things into motion, planning and talking thru
the event and any obstacles that occurred.
The night before, was the kick off of the raf-
fle and we all have to say Simon's selling
raffle tickets, skills were by far unbelievably
wonderful.

The day of, the chairs arrived at 7:30 am
to get things ready. By 9:30 the entertain-
ment started, 10am the show began. We
started the show with Michael McVey, Gov
of Jr Sailing, as he set the tone, of silly, for
the kids (which in the back they were all
saying open the door we want to see him).
All that participated did a FABULOUS job
hiding behind their fears and showed for fare
to you, in their BLYC logo items. By 11:15
the live entertainment of Kennedi Christi
and Emma Atkinson began, WOW what
fabulous voices and true singing stars from
our club. Gov Michael McVey and event
chair Davis Papson ended with Thanks You's
to the models, volunteers, parents for getting
them to the meetings AND everyone for
supporting Jr Sailing with your donations
from the meals, buying clothes, the raffle or

Junior Sailing

Governor
Michael McVey

just because you wanted to. THANK YOU
BIG THANK YOU for our Raffle spon-
sor: "Slaters Hardware" in Lancaster
Winner was Andrea Foster
And to BLYC Auxiliary for your support
The next week the chairs came together to
debrief the good, the not so good, how to do

SAVE the DATE - TIME TO PARTY
AROUND THE LAKE !!!

Saturday June 30th, The Bob Dye Poker
Run - starts at the club, 11:45am, return at
Spm, prizes at 6pm. For those that don't
know this event it is a fun way of getting to
know and support the other bars around
Buckeye Lake. You and your friends start off
at the club and proceed to the other bars hav-
ing a drink, picking your card while creating
the best poker hand. Then return to the club
turning in your poker hand for the counts to
see who wins. *If you are a new member
and want to go with someone let us know,
we will set you up. Come and kick off the
Holiday week.

Be sure to save room for dinner dancing
& friendship at the club that night

things differently and then to congratulate
each for a job well done. These kids devel-
oped and added to their skill set of team
work, consensus building, timelines, detail
decision making, meeting agenda, positive
talk, commitment to one another and event,
overcoming obstacles, selling, marketing and
making money. All while having fun!

BLYC Golf Outing

Saturday, June 16
9-10 am Rolling Start @ Burning Tree GC
2-5 pm Food & Prizes @ BLYC

Join us for a fun morning on the links, followed by more fun at BLYC!
We have reserved tee times on both the 1st and 10th tees to speed play.
When play is complete, the fun contin-
ues with food and prizes at BLYC,
with roast beef and turkey carving sta-
tions, yorkshire pudding, potatoes,
vegetables and dessert! At 7 pm, dance
the night away to the Kay Carter
Band

Visit our web site
for all the

latest info -
www.buckeyelakeyc.com

$50 per golfer is all inclusive, 18 holes
of golf, cart, BLYC Roast Dinner, drink
tickets, admission to the Kay Carter
Band and great prizes.

The BLYC Roast is also available for
non-golfers who can play poolside
while we play golf (best of both worlds)

This year we will have A, B and C
flights and prizes so all skill levels are
welcome and individual and team reg-
istration is available, a great gift for
Father’s day!




8 June, 2012

Summertime at BLYC!

Derby Day .. as indicated by the beautiful hats What’s a Gun Club banquet without a cake?

We don'’t believe he has paid his dues yet Have you seen our awesome new windsock? Thanks Sue Zeiher!
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IMPORTANT DATES

June
2 Pat Malloy

14  Board, Auxiliary meetings

16  BLYC Golf Outing
with Kay Carter

17  Father’s Day -
Steak Special
23  Put-In-Bay Days
with Darrell & Andrea

30 Bob Dye Poker Run
with Paul Clark Band

July
3 Porch Picnic, Fireworks

4 Jr Sailing Pancake Breakfast
Family Fun Day, Cookout

Change of Address
Far the wintar Far the summer
- For a short time - For Good

The following is the address my mail should be sent
ta, effective:

Slreat Address

Photographer

ity stals,  ZIp

Mail Te: BLYC, P.0. Box 867, Buckeye Lake, Ohio
43008 or Fax To: 740-920-2123

http:/'www.buckeyelakeyc.com

and Editor

Governor
Jerry
Besanceney

2012 Standing Committees

Perpetual Fund Commodore ...... Commodore Howard Clark
Antique Boat Show ................... Commodore Chuck Wadley
Snowball Regatt: John Watson
Bob Dye Memorial Poker Run ..................... Michael McVey
C dores Steak Fry Commodore Mike Jacobs
Good Neighbor Committee ........ Commodore Joe Campbell
Classic Car Show ............ e Commodore Ray Kent

Howard & Rosa Clark ... ..... Commodore Greg Miller,
Scholarship Fund Evan Miller

eveunnees PAUL Sanzone

Auxiliary Board
President Tracey Davis
Vice President Tami Schroeder
Secretary Claire Sanzone
Treasurer Gail Beck

Club Phone
(740) 929-9941



